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Worthington, Amber

From: wesley rish

Sent: Saturday, January 8, 2022 12:30 PM

To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel; Walter, Shana

Subject: [External] 16A-4953 (Registration of Naturopathic Doctors)
Attachments: Shana Walter Letter - 16-4953 (Registration of Naturopathic Doctors).pdf
Importance: High
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report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Shana,

Please accept my comments in the attached letter regarding the State Board of Medicine’s
proposed regulation 16-4953 (Registration of Naturopathic Doctors). A hard copy has been mailed as
well.

Wesley J. Rish

Rish Law Office, LLC

2431 N. Second Street, Suite 201
Harrisburg, PA 17110

(717) 234-6200 (P)

(484) 707-3088 (C)

(717) 234-6211 (Fax)
www.rishlawoffice.com
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